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HEARLEY Henry O

From: HEARLEY Henry O
Sent: April 25, 2019 8:50 AM
To: randy@pacificpropertiesteam.com
Cc: Carolyn Johnson
Subject: RE: Case#187-18-00153

 
Randy,  
 
Thank you for your comments. They have been received and included in the record.  
 
Respectfully,  
Henry  

From: Carolyn Johnson <cjohnson@coosbay.org>  
Sent: April 23, 2019 4:07 PM 
To: HEARLEY Henry O <HHEARLEY@Lcog.org> 
Subject: FW: Case#187-18-00153 
 
Hi Henry, 
Here is another letter. 
Thanks, 
Carolyn 
 

From: Randy Hoffine <Randy@pacificpropertiesteam.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 2:51 PM 
To: Carolyn Johnson <cjohnson@coosbay.org> 
Subject: Case#187-18-00153 
 
Carolyn, 
It was suggested that we reach out to you and let you know our thoughts about amending the zoning map to allow for 
dredging of the Federal Navigational Channel. I just wanted to share that I am in support of this and to allow for larger 

ships to travel in our bay. Who knows maybe someday we can have a cruise ship come in. 😊 

  
Thank you, 
  
Randy Hoffine, Principal Broker 
Pacific Properties 
810 S Broadway 
Coos Bay, OR 97420 
Office (541) 269-5263 
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